Mr. S. S. Howell
P. 0. Box 523
Matagorda, Texas 77457

Dear mr. Howell:

This letter forwards to you a copy of my letter of July 25, 1984. It is
sent Ly certified mail, receipt requested so that we can be sure that you have
received a copy.

Sincerely,

Original 591G wd By
E. H. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1
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